
Le Festival de Cirque back in force with none other than 
Les Cowboys Fringants!

Vaudreuil-Dorion, April 13, 2022 – After a two-year absence, Le Festival de Cirque de 
Vaudreuil-Dorion (FCVD) will be back this year to shake things up on rue Jeannotte on June 23rd, 
24th and 25th! And who better than the ever-popular band Les Cowboys Fringants to mark the 
festivities in a special way for this 16th edition!

There is no doubt that fans of  the Festival will be delighted to see Les Cowboys Fringants per-
form their new show Les Antipodes on June 25th. Crowned Band of  the year at the last ADISQ 
Gala, Les Cowboys Fringants launched their tour across Quebec and the European Francophonie.

"We are very proud to offer this show to our citizens. Les Cowboys Fringants were supposed to 
be part of  the FCVD’s 2020 lineup, which had to be cancelled due to Covid. The last two years 
have been very difficult for all of  us. Bringing back Le Festival de Cirque marks a certain return 
to normality and having Les Cowboys Fringants on stage will be the highlight of  our event. All 
those who attended their performance in 2018 will certainly recall the party atmosphere that 
reigned. The image of  a crowd of  7,000 people singing Les étoiles filantes together still gives us 
chills and makes for unforgettable memories!” said Mayor Guy Pilon.

The 2022 edition of  Le Festival de Cirque will feature free performances, street entertainment 
and the traditional rides. The full program for Le Festival de Cirque will be unveiled at the end of  
May at festivaldecirque.com.
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